
Get Involved! 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The Family School Association at Saint John Fisher can only exist and be productive with volunteers. We realize, 
however, that each of our families is unique – with its own priorities, needs, talents, and time constraints -- and so we try 
to provide as many different kinds of opportunities for parental involvement as possible.  Please review the volunteer 
opportunities suggested below, and check any you are interested in -- or tell us what you would like to do. Then return the 
form to school. 
 
 

 
Please fill out the information below so that we may contact you to help with the areas that you have marked. Also please 
provide a valid e-mail address so that we can keep you informed on important changes and events that happen in our 
school. On the bottom of this form please tell us why you do not attend more FSA meetings. Also tell us what you would 
like to see the FSA do or change in order for you to start attending these meetings. 
 
 
Name: ____________________________________________E-Mail: _________________________________  
 
Phone: _________________________ When can you be reached at this number? _______________________ 
 
Student Name:________________________________________Grade:___________Room#:______________ 
 
 
 
Why don’t you attend the FSA meetings? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What can we do in order for you to start attending meetings? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What would you like to see change? 

 Volunteer to be a board member  Volunteer to help the family involvement committee.  Volunteer to help in your child’s classroom.  Organize or participate in a special event. 
Do you know which one?:___________________________________________________________  Organize a school fundraiser.  Bring in refreshments for special events.  Join a school committee.  Other ________________________________________________________________________ 


